
March 14,2019 

The Honorable City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on Memorials & Dedications at a Meeting held on Tuesday, February 26, 2019, 
considered a COMMUNICATION/EMAIL, Councillor Lopes, submitting an email from Mary 
Rapoza, Director of Parks, Recreation and Beaches regarding the costs associated with the 
Memorial and Dedication benches and trees. (Ref d 1/10/19) 

On motion by Councillor Markey and seconded by Councillor Rebeiro, the Committee VOTED: 
To recommend to the City Council Approval to the Park Board of the costs associated with the 
Memorial and Dedication benches and trees. This motion passed on a voice vote. 

IN COMMITTEE ON MEMORIALS & 
DEDICATIONS 

Councillor Ian Abreu, Chairman 
lA: dmb 


